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JSfirm.com - 143% Increase in Job Openings

Roanoke, Texas (March 7, 2023) - The start of 2023 is trending upwards like no other
year to date for JSfirm.com (HELI-EXPO Booth C2204). The number of hiring
companies and job seekers actively utilizing JSfirm.com have far surpassed numbers
from any previous year.

Compared to 2022, JSfirm.com has seen a 105.76% increase in applicant flow due to
people changing jobs for better opportunities. This includes applications for all aspects
of the aviation industry, including maintenance, avionics, management, engineering,
pilots, sales, etc. JSfirm.com confidently predicts they will continue to see an increase in
applications through the remainder of the first quarter and most likely throughout 2023.
Likewise, the number of overall companies advertising on JSfirm.com has increased by
143.16% compared to 2022.

JSfirm.com attributes the significant increase in activity (from job seekers and
companies alike) to the overall demand for qualified professionals in the aviation
industry. Executive Director, Abbey Hutter said, “Companies who have traditionally not
had a problem making hires are now turning to our website to increase their applicant
flow.” She added, “It's so competitive right now, companies literally can’t keep up with
what their competitors are offering.”

About JSfirm.com

JSfirm.com continues to be the fastest-growing aviation job website with resume database access and
has exclusively served the aviation industry for over 20 years. It is a free service for job seekers and an
out-of-this-world place for aviation companies to advertise jobs and search resumes. For more
information, please visit www.jsfirm.com or call 724-547-6203.

JSfirm, LLC - 11350 Cleveland Gibbs Rd. - Suite 104 - Roanoke, TX 76262 - T 724-547-6203 - F 724-547-6205


mailto:lauren@jsfirm.com

